
Viewability of proposed Gallery 1 chiller plant and acoustic enclosure G1 chiller location shown circled yellow

1. Facade shaded green is White Wing 3rd & 4th

floor offices for British Museum staff. The 
windows of this internal office space has a direct 
line of sight of the plant and enclosure. 

2. Façade shaded red is high level windows within 
Gallery 1. As these windows are circa 6 meters 
above finished floor level within the gallery, no 
viewability of the plant is possible from the 
windows.

1. Façade shaded green is 22 Montague 
St. It is expected a narrow view of 
the plant will be possible from the 
windows. A vertical extension of the 
acoustic compound would mitigate 
this.

2. Façade shaded red is 1 Montague St 
which is British Museum property 
currently used internally. Due to the 
raised parapet wall shown with red 
arrows, the proposed chiller plant or 
extension of the louvre will not be 
visible from this vantage point. 

Notes on viewability from British Museum spaces

4. Image on the left hand side shows the view of the 
existing louvre from the British Museum’s internal 
East Access Road ground level.
5. The proposed extension of the louvre has been 
shown in orange for ease, final installation would be 
finished to match existing louvres.

Notes on viewability from external buildings

3. The image on the left hand side 
shows the view of the existing louvre 
compound from 22 Montague St east 
footpath. Enclosure circled yellow for 
clarity. The 600mm extension would 
be negligible from this vantage point.

3. Image to the right hand side is taken from the 
3rd floor office window of the White Wing, 
British Museum. The proposed louvre extension 
is shown by the dotted line indicatively.


